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Subject: Temporary Use Permit TU000080

From: Shawn Everett <*REDACTED* >  
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Temporary Use Permit TU000080 

To Mayor and Council,  

I had planned to attend in person but illness will keep me away. 

I am the immediate next door neighbour of 1206 Freeman St.  I have a few questions and concerns I'd like to 
pose: 

1. This permit is described as temporary.  What makes it temporary?

2. What hours/days will the daycare be in operation?

3. The neighbourhood is very quiet with limited traffic.  It's one of things I like best about the location.  How
will things change?

Overall my biggest concerns are traffic and noise.  Hopefully those don't impact the area much. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Shawn Everett 
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